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UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES MANILA 
The Health Sciences Center 

Bids and Awards Committee 1 
Taft Avenue, Manila 

Trunk Line No. 8554-8400 Local 3014/3015 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF BID OPENING 

No. 2020-30 
 

for Supply, Delivery, Testing and Commissioning of  
Digital Mobile C-Arm (Image Intensifier) 

28 August 2020 
  

In view of the bid bulletins for issuance to answer clarifications and questions 
from suppliers and to comply with the 7-day requirement before bid opening, all 
concerned are hereby notified that the said opening will be on 18 September 2020 
at 9:00AM, 2nd Floor, Purchasing Office, PGH Central Block Building, Taft 
Avenue, Manila.  

 
That this notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Sec. 29 of 

the Revised IRR of R.A. 9184 and not for purposes of any delay.  
 
For guidance and information of all concerned.  
  
 

 
Very truly yours,  

 
 

 Dean LEONARDO R. ESTACIO, Jr., PhD 
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 1 

 


